
O:\Announcements\2022-2023\Jan\Jan 11, 2023 (1).docx 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEDNESDAY JANUARY 11, 2023 

Good Morning Pacers!  

LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
Before we begin today's announcements, we will acknowledge the traditional territory of the 
Tsawwassen and Musqueam First Nations and all of the Hun’qumi’num speaking people who 
have been stewards of this land since time immemorial.  We also offer respect to all the Elders 
who have gone before us and to the Elders and First Nation people who are with us today. 
 
OTHER 

Interested in walking, jogging, or running? Join the DSS team for the Vancouver Sun Run! It is 
Canada's biggest 10 kilometer race. The race is on April 16, and the run club will be training for 
it. If you are interested in signing up, please attend a meeting in Ms. Hay's room (1738) 
tomorrow at lunch. 
 
Lost a water bottle or piece of clothing? Check out the Lost & Found outside the counselling 
offices today.  
 
Reminder to all Grade 9 students to return the Immunization Forms to the office before Friday 
January 13th.  

Do you have a sibling or a family member that goes to Delta Secondary? If so, sign up this week 
outside the yearbook room 2711. Photos take place in the studio on January 17th and 18th at 
lunch and after school.  

Hello 30 Hour Famine Participants - Permission forms are now overdue, however, we will be 
checking in with all participants with outstanding forms though the week. You may still hand in 
your permission forms to Ms. Hansen this week.  

GRADS 

Attention Grads! If you missed out on Grad clothing in the Fall, you are in luck! We are doing a 
second round of Grad clothing, so this is your chance to get an awesome hoodie! An email has 
been sent to your parents with the link to the order form. Orders and payment are due by 
Thursday, January 26th. Don't miss out! 
 
Hey grads! It's time to hand in your grad write up and baby photo for the yearbook! Make sure 
you have joined the "grad 2023 Yearbook submissions" google classroom for more details. See 
Ms. McMillan if you have any questions or didn't get the google classroom invite. 
 
CLUBS 
 
Do you like to paint? Play cards and board games? Do you want to have fun and make new 
friends? If so, come on down to Ms. Langtry's room 1635 every Tuesday at lunch!  
 
Student Government is meeting today in the library at Lunch! Come join and show your Pacer 
Pride! 
 
The stagecraft club is up and running! If you would like to help out on painting this year's set for 
Footloose, then join the DSS Stagecraft Club on Wednesdays after school in the scene shop. 
Bring a friend! 
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Mandatory Rec Leadership meeting today @ lunch! 
 
SPORTS 
 
Attention to all winter athletes, we will be taking your team photos next Friday, Jan 13 during 
flex. That is all basketball, cross-country and gymnastics athletes, please sign up for Ms. 
McMillan or Mr. Robson's flex block on Friday and come to the gym in your full uniform. 
 
PACER BISTRO  

The Specials today in the Pacer Bistro are: Sticky Asian Chicken Legs with Pot-Stickers & 
Vegetables and Fresh Basil & Tomato Soup.   

Thanks for listening and have a great day!! 


